
Talk about hectic March sure was just that. Getting ready for the District Convention was to say the least 
tuff, trying to get everything ready and packed so that we didn't leave something at home that we needed. 
The Convention was terrific to say the least probably one of the best we've had in sometime but I must 
admit that without the help of everyone that pitched in and gave a helping hand this could not have been 
done. To all the Seminar Presenters and Medic First Instructors and the workers that came by the Trading 
Post to help out we just could not have made it through. You all need to give yourself a big well deserved 
hand.  
  
This is the first time that I can remember that we actually had a phone list of people wanting and waiting 
on bike raffle tickets. We couldn't keep any tickets and if people saw you with tickets in your pocket they 
wanted them even though you told them that they were already sold. Judy and I and your District Team 
wish to thank any and all who had anything to do with the sale of tickets. 
  
We had three big winners and they were all within the District. 3rd place went to Tom Stein of Clearwater 
and 2nd place went to Tim Poppell of Pensacola while the bike winner was Al Forte of the Ocala chapter. 
Al had a hard time believing that he was the winner of the bike. Some of his friends called him and told 
him but he thought that they were kidding. He had left to go home early and was in route when the 
drawing took place. I called him the next morning and he said you’re kidding. I said no you’re the winner. I 
then told him that I was returning the bike to Rick Case Honda on Tuesday. While I was there at Rick 
Case He called and made arrangements to pay for it over the phone and asked me to bring the bike to his 
home since he doesn't ride two wheels  
 

  
Till Next We Meet 
Keep the Shiny Side Up and The Rubber On the Road 
Don & Judy Danbury 
Senior Master Tour Riders 
Senior Florida District Rider Educators 
  

 


